~ June 22, 1972

Mr. George Fazio
P. 0. Box 9951
Philadelphia, Pa. 19118

Dear Mr. Fazio:

When I sent the Agreement between us to
you for signature, I should have asked you to insert
the date in the place provided at the top of the first

page.

Since you did not insert a date, and
since the agreement should be dated to be valid, we have
arbitrarily decided to date it June 1, 1972. To make
your copy conform with ours, will you please enter the
word "first" in the blank space on the first line and
the word "June" in the blank space on the second line of
your copy of the Agreement.

Thank you.

Cordially,

J. J. McLinden
First Selectman



